

Friday 5th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

I would like to take this opportunity to warmly welcome all of our students back to school and extend a very special welcome to our new Year 7 students as they begin their journey with us at Birkenhead Park School. We are excited to see their enthusiasm and look forward to supporting them as they settle into school life.

I am also thrilled to share with you some wonderful news about our Class of 2025. Their examination results were the best in the school's history. These outstanding results mean that our students have been able to move on to college with the grades and confidence needed to continue their studies and pursue bright futures ahead.

In fact, the attainment of the vast majority of students places Birkenhead Park School as the best of all non-selective schools on the Wirral. This year, the number of high grades doubled, with almost one in three students achieving at least one grade 7–9 (equivalent to A/A*). This remarkable success is a testament to the hard work and commitment of our students and staff, supported every step of the way by you, our parents and carers.

Alongside these academic achievements, we are proud of the wider successes that continue to set our school apart. We were the first school on the Wirral to become phone-free, enabling our students to focus fully on their learning without the distractions that mobile phones can bring. In addition, increased engagement with homework has further supported our students to make exceptional progress, reinforcing the culture of ambition and hard work that underpins our success.

Thank you for working with us over the past three years as we have made significant changes to improve our school. These results and wider achievements are a reflection of the strength of our community, and together, we will continue to raise aspirations and standards for all of our students.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs N McNamee Head of School







Head of School: Mrs Nicola McNamee